Agenda Item IV.5

Bristol Town Administrator

From: George Vince <george@bristollawvt.com>
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 1:01 PM

To: Bristol Town Administrator

Subject: RE: Boundary/fence

Hi Valerie,

In the 40 plus years I've owned this property, I've only asked the Town to help with the fence a few times, most recently
when their plowing pushed in over. The Town Manager at the time had the town crew fix it and that was that.

| installed the current fence and the two before this one, maintained them, painted them and never asked the Town to
contribute. The reason that I’'m asking for a contribution this time is because the snow and ice falling from the roof is
what caused the damage to it this past winter.

I've gotten one estimate which is for $500 to reinstall the posts that are broken and replace the portions of the fence
that were broken.

The estimate is for the picket fence only. The stockade fence is a different matter and a different number, a much larger
one.

| am asking that the Town pay half of the cost to repair what has been damaged.
Thank you,

George

From: Bristol Town Administrator [mailto:townadmin@bristolvt.org]
Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2020 8:55 AM

To: George Vince

Subject: FW: Boundary/fence

Hi George,

Since Sharon forwarded your e-mail to me, | have tried to get information from others about what the Town’s role has
been in the past regarding maintenance of the fence. No one so far has any recollection of the Town’s
involvement. What would you propose?

Thanks,
--Valerie

Valerie Capels, Town Administrator
Town of Bristol

1 South Street

P.O. Box 249

Bristol, VT 05443

P: (802) 453-2410 ext. 22

E: townadmin@bristolvt.org
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From: Town of Bristol <town@bristolvt.org>

Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 9:52 AM

To: Bristol Town Administrator <townadmin@bristolvt.org>
Subject: FW: Boundary/fence

Below is an email that George Vince. He tried to send it to you but it bounced back — the email is right so | don’t know
why it bounced back.

Thanks.

Sharon Lucia

Town Clerk

Town of Bristol
802.453.2410
clerk@bristolvt.org

From: George Vince <george@bristollawvt.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 9:17 AM

To: Town of Bristol <town@bristolvt.org>
Subject: FW: Boundary/fence

From: George Vince [mailto:george@bristollawvt.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2020 9:02 AM

To: 'townadmin@bristolvt.org.'

Subject: Boundary/fence

Hi Valerie,
I’'ve been meaning to reach out to you.

The picket fence on my North boundary with the Town offices has taken another winter beating. Some of it has to go
with the snow coming off the roof of the Town building, some from any number of other things.

I’'ve been maintaining it for the 40 years | have owned this building. It’s time to fix it again.
Could you meet me at some point to take a look at it and offer your thoughts?

Thanks for your time and attention.

Sincerely,

George Vince

Law Office of George R. Vince, PC

Five South Street

P.O.Box 76
Bristol, VT 05443



802-453-2300
george@bristollawvt.com






